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LD 1049:  “An Act to Eliminate the Duty to Inform a Law Enforcement Officer When
Carrying a Concealed Handgun Without a Permit”
I support LD 1049, It's a simple adjustment of existing policy away from the old 
permit system, in reflection of the success of our ten year experiment with 
constitutional carry. The existing text would make sense in a system where permits 
were required to carry. However, that's no longer the case. 


